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31st January 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our History topic in Term 3 on History through the Ages (Stone Age - Iron Age)
| have arranged a visit for Rowan Class to visit Cheddar Gorge and Caves.

We will take part in a look around the museum of Prehistory, where the children will be
given demonstrations of Stone Age survival skills by a costumed hunter-gatherer. We
will also have a tour of Gough’s Cave, where they will be given a talk on Stone Age life
in the ‘Daylight Zone’ of Gough’s Cave and will meet' the Cheddar Man. In the afternoon
we will have a chance to look around a second cave and end the day with a climb of
Jacob’s Ladder, from where they can tackle the 274 steps to the top of the staircase to
reach a cliff top Lookout Tower.

This will take place on Tuesday 29th February 2024. We will leave school at 9.15am and
return in time for the end of the school day. Your child will need to wear school uniform
(where possible a logoed jumper or cardigan) on the top, a plain pair of joggers or
leggings and a pair of comfortable shoes either trainers or walking boots. Your child will
also need to bring a packed lunch to school this day.

We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £13.50 per child (£6.75 for those in receipt
of Pupil Premium funding) towards the cost of this exciting trip and this can be paid via
Parent Pay.

Please note if insufficient funds are received, the trip will not be able to go ahead.
Similarly if you are having trouble meeting the required payment please come and see
me.

If you have any questions or concerns please come and see me.

Many thanks,

Miss Amber Lakey
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